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City of Riverside

C/O Permit Processing

PO Box 10479

Newport Beach, CA 92658-0479

Current Resident

4499 11TH ST

RIVERSIDE, CA  92501



Our records indicate you reside in an existing Preferential Parking Zone (PPZ).  The current PPZ permit program is 

expiring on June 30, 2024.  As part of our commitment to providing more accessible parking throughout your 

community, we would like to inform you that we are now accepting PPZ applications for the upcoming three-year 

PPZ permit program starting July 1, 2024, through June 30, 2027.   

Here are some key details about the PPZ renewal process and important guidelines regarding the use of your PPZ 

permit: 

Renewal Deadline:

To maintain PPZ permit continuity, it is important to complete the PPZ renewal application and submit it before 

May 31, 2024.  The next PPZ program will begin July 1, 2024, and will end on June 30, 2027. 

Current PPZ Fee:

The current PPZ fee is $42 through June 30, 2024.  Please note that this fee is subject to change on July 1, 2024, 

based on an annual fee study and City Council’s approval .  We will provide notifications should any fee changes 

occur. 

Renewal Options:

ONLINE:

 Create an account (or use existing account) to apply and pay for your application at Riverside.PermitInfo.net.  

MAIL:
Complete the PPZ application available on the website and include a check payable to the City of Riverside.  Do 

not send cash.  Please mail application and payment to: City of Riverside Permit Processing PO Box 10479 

Newport Beach, CA  92658-0479. Please be sure to include a phone number and email address in case there are 

questions on your application. 

IN-PERSON:

Visit the Parking Services Division at 3900 Main Street, 4th Floor, Riverside CA  92522 to submit the PPZ 

application and payment. 

Permit Usage Guildelines:

Resident Permits are issued to a specific vehicle and are non-transferable between vehicles. They are issued to 

residents who have provided proof of residency, including a current State of California vehicle registration showing 

residency within a Preferential Parking Zone (PPZ) within the City of Riverside. 

Guest permits shall be used solely for visiting the resident to which the PPZ permit is registered and only for the 

duration of the visit. Upon the arrival of a new guest, PPZ Residents must enter their guests license plate into the 

online portal at: Riverside.PermitInfo.net. This must be done for every guest, every visit.  

Virtual PPZ permits will replace the decal PPZ permits.  License plates will be scanned to verify valid PPZ permits.  

Optional paper PPZ permits will be made available online for those that want to display their PPZ permit on the 

dashboard; however, this is not required. PPZ permits will not be mailed out, and only accessible online.    

Use of a PPZ permit signifies the parked vehicle is not subject to the posted Preferential Parking Zone (PPZ) 

restriction.  All other regulations continue to apply (e.g., the Municipal Code prohibits storage of vehicles on the 

street for more than 72 consecutive hours or parking during street sweeping hours). 

The permit does not provide a reservation of any parking space. 

To renew your PPZ permit or obtain more information about the process , please choose one of the options above 

or call Parking Services at (951) 826-5620. 


